Denise Oates

From:

JAY PINETTE < jay.pinette@comcast.net> WAKEFIELD, MA

Sent: Monday, December 09, 2019 8:48 PM

To: rpearson@rcn.com; 1melindacook@gmail.com; Pam; america704@aol.com; 30

robert_ettinger@putnam.com; postings

Subject: Upcoming VAB Meeting

Hello Folks,

I hope that all is well.

The final 2019 meeting of the Wakefield Veterans Advisory Board is scheduled to take place on Tuesday, December 17th at 6:30 PM in the first floor conference room at the Wakefield Town Hall.

Proposed topics for the meeting will be VAB function and structure as well as VSO office functions.

We will also discuss the coffee socials and the Wreaths Across America project.

Please feel free to share any additional areas for consideration.

Best,

Jay